
Historical Commission 

Notice of Vacancy 

3/20/2024 

The Historical Commission has an opening for a member.  Residents who are interested in encouraging 

the preservation of Freetown historic properties and structures and the history of Freetown should 

consider membership.  Potential candidates are encouraged to attend a meeting.  Meetings are posted 

on the Historical Commissions page on the Town’s website www.freetownma.gov  

To apply for this open position please email a letter of interest to lsouza@freetownma.gov  

http://www.freetownma.gov/
mailto:lsouza@freetownma.gov

